From: Sheila Unvala

Sent: Sunday, May 02, 2021 5:54 PM

To: Eleftheriou, Victoria H

Subject: Comment on Approval with Conditions for Waste Management license application #S-010735-WD-
YB-N

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Sheila Unvala and | am writing in opposition to the DEP’s recent Approval with Conditions for
Waste Management license application #5-010735-WD-YB-N, and Waste Management Inc’s application to
expand Crossroads Landfill in Norridgewock. Even though | live in Steuben, | appreciate the mighty Kennebec

River, and do not want to see further harm come to it.

It is deeply concerning to hear that the DEP has drafted an approval for WMI’s expansion, which would
threaten the drinking supply, air quality, and general health of so many living in the Kennebec region, as well
as aquatic life downstream from Norridgewock. Please, for the future of Maine citizens, waterways, and

Native species, do not approve WMI’s expansion.
Sincerely,

Sheila Unvala

Steuben, Maine 04680



